WEEKLY NEWSLETTER - 03/05/2019

Our Lady Immaculate R.C. Primary School

www.ashtonourladys.wigan.sch.uk

GOLD AWARD



Teacher(s)	Pupil	Details
Mrs. Olexa/Mrs. Lea	Joseph Olexa	Always working hard and being helpful and kind
Miss Rodgers/Mrs. Hine/Mrs Platt	Layla Rooney	Superb writing about the Gruffalo
Mrs. Allen	Ben Chilvers	For working hard all week
Mrs. Dawson	Taylor Birmingham	Always being kind and helpful
Miss. Cowap	Sylvia Andre Lapuente	Most dojo points this week

MATHS WHIZZ



Teacher(s)	Pupil	Details		
Mrs.	Oliver	Excellent work with tens		
Olexa/Mrs.	Petichakis	and ones		
Lea				
Miss	Lana	Superb effort in mental		
Rodgers/Mrs.	Ainsworth	arithmetic, full marks in		
Hine		test!		
Mrs. Allen	Jilly Ann	Always trying hard in		
	Roper	maths		
Mrs Dawson	Harry	Keeping on task and		
	Neafcy-	working hard		
	Conway			
Miss Cowap	Evie Ensor	Fantastic work adding		
		and subtracting mixed		
-		numbers		

Class Dojo's



This week's class who have achieved the most Class Dojo's is **Y5/6** well done!! Well done to all the other classes who have been trying so hard!!



WEEKLY WRITING WINNERS

Teacher(s)	Pupil	Details
Mrs. Olexa/Mrs.	Ella Rudd	Fantastic writing about the Gruffalo
Lea		the Changle
Miss Rodgers/Mrs . Hine	Keira Frodsham	Always giving 100% effort
Mrs. Allen	Noah Hulse	Great descriptive sentence
Mrs Dawson	Heath Ainsworth	100% effort
Miss. Cowap	Joseph Bell	Amazing progress in SPAG

Book Fair



The Book Fair will be arriving in school with a selection of books from Tuesday 30th April until Tuesday 7th May at 3.15pm in the school hall. Every book you buy can help to get free books for our school library. Please come along and support our school. Thank you.

NEWSLETTER



We are now only sending out our newsletter electronically. To receive a copy of our newsletter by email please sign up via our website at - http://www.ashtonourladys.wigan.sch.uk/information/newsletters-letters or contact the school office with your email address. We will also send a message each Friday via class dojo with a link to view the newsletter on our website.

As a loving family, we learn and grow together on a journey with Jesus

Reminders

Breakfast Club Enquiries - Please contact Mrs. Gordon on 07757 620 193 or call into the After School Club at 3.15pm in the School Hall.

SCHOOL CLOSURE

REMINDER, School will be closed for polling day on **THURSDAY 23rd MAY**. It is not possible to allow access and ensure all pupils are safe and so the school will have to be closed to students on these days.

School Opening

School doors have been open this week from 8.45am for children to go to class. Congestion in and around school appears to have lessened. Teaching assistants will be at the KS1 and KS2 entrance for any parents who need to pass on any messages. Only children who are attending Breakfast Club will be allowed into school before 8.45am.

School Calendar



Our school Calendar on our website has been updated with upcoming events/trips/clubs etc. Please take a look at the calendar on our website to keep up with the latest events and key dates. You can view the school calendar from the home page on our website and from the tab 'Information'.

RESOURCES NEEDED

Could you please have a look through your cupboards, sheds etc and see if you have any of the things we need that you would be willing to donate to school -

Large gym balls Small watering cans Washing up bowls Play dough

Play dough Lego

Any donations please hand in to the office. Thank you!

Comics Board games

Top Table (for exceptional lunchtime behavior)

Next weeks nominated children are:-



Year Group	Child's Name
YR/1	Peter Hegarty
Y1/2	Anna Olexa
Y3/4	Paige Taylor
Y4/5	Zachary Crompton
Y5/6	Joshua Beaven

Y6 Breakfast Club

Week beginning 6th and 13th May the Year 6 children can come into school at 8.30am and enjoy a hearty breakfast, provided by school, to fuel them up for their tests. On Friday 17th they will be provided with a cooked breakfast to reward all their hard work!



- Tuesday 30th April Tuesday 7th May -School Book Fair
- Monday 6th May SCHOOL CLOSED Bank Holiday
- Thursday 23rd May SCHOOL CLOSED due to polling station
- Friday 21st June (weather permitting) OR Monday 24th June - Sports Day KS2 AM, KS1 PM

If you would like a copy of our Newsletter sending out to you via e-mail please contact the school office or sign up via our school website! http://www.ashtonourladys.wigan.sch.uk/information/newsletters-letters

As a loving family, we learn and grow together on a journey with Jesus